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PUBLIC NOTICE 
Invitation for comments on the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange 

Green and Social Bonds Framework 

 
As part of the efforts by the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE”) to 
encourage sustainability and offer investors a wider variety of investment 
instruments, the ZSE has commenced work on guiding principles for the 
issuance of Green and Social Bonds in Zimbabwe.  The ZSE has drafted a 
Green and Social Bonds Framework which is meant to act as a guide on 
the operational regulatory environment on Green and Social Bonds in 
Zimbabwe and the procedure for listing and trading of Green and Social 
Bonds. 
 
ZSE believes it is important to facilitate offerings and listings by 
continually enhancing its rules to accommodate new products and 
services. It is to this end that the ZSE is seeking comments from 
stakeholders on the proposed Green and Social Bonds Framework. The 
closing date for receiving comments is 30 November, 2019 and a soft copy 
of the draft Green and Social Bond Framework is available on our website. 
You can follow this link https://bit.ly/2KKERIf 
 
The ZSE is adopting a consultative approach to derive maximum benefit 
from the practical experiences and knowledge of our stakeholders and to 
ensure we incorporate market needs in the framework. As such, the 
insights and comments submitted by stakeholders will be collated and 
submitted by the ZSE for regulatory approval. 
 
You can submit your comments in writing to the Marketing and Business 
Development Executive, 44 Ridgeway North, Highlands, Harare, or email 

lmushanguri@zse.co.zw or info@zse.co.zw 
 
Your participation in this exercise will be greatly appreciated. 
 
 
For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
 

 
Justin Bgoni 
Chief Executive Officer  
Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
Date of Issue: 22 November 2019 
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